
 

                                                

 

 
 

March 2, 2021   

 

To:  Economic Growth and Zoning Committee   202100873 

 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Impact of Additional $50 Million General Fund Reduction 

 

Attached is the Administration’s presentation for the Economic Growth and Zoning 

Committee meeting on March 2, 2021.   

 

 

 

cc:  cc:  Christopher A. Bigham, Assistant City Manager 

 

  


